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Lothian Broadband is updating the Garvald Network, bringing Superfast 
Broadband to the village. 
 
A planning application has been submitted to East Lothian Council to build a small mast above and 

to the south of Garvald village. This mast will facilitate the provision of Lothian Broadband’s 

Superfast Broadband service to Garvald and the surrounding community.  

 

Lothian Broadband is committed to giving their customers the very best service and, of course, the 

fastest broadband possible. With speeds of up to 30 mbps, monthly tariffs starting from just £18 

p/m and no phone line required, this is a fantastic opportunity for Garvald residents in this 

picturesque, rural setting.  

 

Following the successful completion of the government funded HumbieNET project, Lothian 

Broadband is setting out to future-proof Garvald’s broadband provision with this network upgrade 

to Superfast.  

 

“We are delighted to be working in conjunction with the Landowner, tenant farmer and local 

community to ensure that Garvald gets the fastest possible broadband connection.”  

Nic McCormick of Lothian Broadband.  

 

If you would like to benefit from this upgrade or become a new Lothian Broadband customer, 

please call 01620 698001, email ​info@lothianbraodband.com​ or visit www.lothianbroadband.com. 

 

 

For further information, please contact Nic McCormick (​nic@lothianbroadband.com​ ) or Abbie 
Cassidy (​abbie@lothianbroadband.com​) at Lothian Broadband. 
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